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F

Ellyn R. Weiss, Attorney at Law
Harmon & Weiss
1725 I Street, N.W.
Suite 506 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20006 TO F0IA-82-343

Dear Ms. Weiss:

This is in response to your letter dated July 26, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of all NRC
contracts awarded to Science Applications, Inc. , (SAI) since January 1,
1979. This confirms the information relayed during the telephone
conversation between you and Linda Robinson on August 3,1982.

The NRC routinely makes NRC contracts available for public inspection
and copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR). I have been informed
by NRC staff that all contracts subject to your request have already
been made available at the PDR.

Inasmuch as you stated your intent to visit the PDR to inspect these
contracts, please note that you may gain access to the requested records
by asking a PDR librarian for the listings of contracts or a computer
search for the requested contracts.

Sincerely,

f. k f
J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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